
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher - David Alexander BA (Hons); MSc 

Our Ref: SMB|RCL|005                          
 
 
13th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 11 Mr Bruff English Workshop 
 
You will hopefully remember me writing to you last term with regards to Mr Bruff visiting our school. We had to 
postpone his visit, but are delighted to announce that it has now been rearranged to Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 
16th February. We have chosen these dates to give your child the best support before their next Pre-Public 
Examinations (PPEs) in February / March. 
 
Please see below for the original letter (dates have been updated to avoid confusion): 
 
This year is a very important one for all of those students in Year 11. With English being one of the core subjects, we 
want to make sure that your child has the best possible chance to succeed. 
 
On Tuesday 15th February and Wednesday 16th February, we are very excited to welcome Mr Bruff into our school to 
help your child prepare for their English Language and English Literature PPEs in February / March. During these two 
days, your child will be given a time slot of when they will be required to come down to the Main Hall to attend a 
workshop with him. Mr Bruff has his own YouTube channel and resources available to buy online. As English teachers, 
we recommend his videos on a regular basis in terms of aiding students with their revision, so we are really looking 
forward to working with him in our school and we hope that your child makes the most of this opportunity. 
 
A list of groupings will be displayed on the English noticeboard next week (week commencing, Monday 17th January). 
It is important that your child knows what date and time they will be required to meet with him. Additional messages 
will go out in your child’s English classes. Please speak to them about this at home and remind them to check the 
noticeboard, or speak with their class teacher. 
 
If you are interested in learning more about Mr Bruff, his YouTube channel and website links are below: 
 
▪ Mr Bruff YouTube Channel 

▪ Mr Bruff Homepage 

If you would like to discuss this any further, please do not hesitate to contact me via email 
sarah.melvillebrown@rednockschool.org.uk. 

Yours faithfully,  

Mrs Melville-Brown 

Head of English  

 
 

Kingshill Road 
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Gloucestershire GL11 4BY 
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